
From: Jeffrey Barnett < >  
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 11:33 AM 
To: Sean Mullin <SMullin@losgatosca.gov>; Ryan Safty <RSafty@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: Planning Commission Meeting June 22, 2022; Item 3. Objective Standards 

EXTERNAL SENDER 

Dear Sean and Ryan, 

The City of Palo Alto adopted its objective standards on June 1st.. Here is a link to an article 
about the project:: 

https://www.paloaltoonline.com/news/2022/06/02/new-design-rules-for-palo-alto-housing-
projects-govern-everything-from-window-sizes-to-architecture-styles 

Here is the link to the City Council's agenda packet for the June first meeting where the 
standards were considered. The Staff Report starts at page 32, and the draft ordinances start at 
page 51 and extend to Page 211.. 

https://www.cityofpaloalto.org/files/assets/public/agendas-minutes-reports/agendas-
minutes/city-council-agendas-minutes/2022/20220601/20220601pccsm.pdf 

The draft minutes of the City Council's June 1st meeting show that the Council approved the 
objective standards without change. 

I kindly request that you distribute this email to the members of the Planning Commission for 
consideration prior to our Wednesday meeting. 

Thank you in advance. 

Jeffrey 
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